Report says Paige will not face UNI
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Marcus Paige will not play for the North Carolina Tar Heels in their basketball game at the
University of Northern lowa Saturday afternoon, according to a report by CBS Sports.

Paige, a Linn-Mar grad, broke a bone in his hand earlier this month.

Here is what college basketball writer Gary Parrish of CBSSportsline reported on Twitter:

"It was always unlikely. Still, it's worth noting, UNC’s Marcus Paige will not play at UNI
tomorrow, I'm told. Hand just isn’t ready."




